Code: 1

FIRST SEMESTER TEST - ENGLISH 7 Time allowance: 60 mins (Chinh thui') Period: 54 - The 1st term (2020-2021) Date:

Mark	a 19 fil a la particion de méter La las de provencios d'Administrations	Teacher's remarks	Marcher et en dis Sector de la consissión
htheres consider	elletti, ika ika manda elek un esida played hali, wasel	ti Diminionis, nasili. Kallatawa na Jode si be	
A. Listening: <i>Listen</i> 1. Mi's hobby is colle	to the passage and circle	the correct answer for	each question. (1.05
A. glass bottles	B. paper bottles	C. plastic bottles	D. paper
. When did she start a. 1 year ago		C. 3 years ago	D. 4 years ago
. Who else gives her			The transferior
	B. Her grandmother	C. Her friends	D. Her teache
. She uses these mate	erials to		
	B. sell for money	C. donate	D. make toys
5. She thinks her hol	oby is		
. easy		C. popular	D. useful
. Does it help save the			
. No, it doesn't	B. Yes, it does	C. No, it didn't	D. Yes, it did
. Phonetics			
	hose underlined part is pro	nounced differently from	the others. (0.7pt)
. A. dec <u>i</u> de	B. exc <u>i</u> ting	C. exh <i>i</i> bit	D. organ <u>i</u> ze
. A. s <u>ch</u> olar	B. tea <i>ch</i> er	C. kit ch en	D. <i>ch</i> eap
9. A. bottle	B. short	C. body	D. hot
0.A. casual	B. measure	C. leisure	D. social
I. Choose the odd or	ne out. (0.7pt)	u acateta Personalista	
1. A. envelope	B. stamp	C. letter	D. coach
2. A. friend	B. uncle	C. father	D. sister
3. A. room	B. picture	C. house	D. apartment
4. A. songbooks	B. guitar	C. football	D. music
C. Vocabulary and C	rammare		
	swer to complete the follow	wing soutoness (2 Ints)	
	as soon as he's on the bu		
to call			will call
6 kilos o	_	D.	
. How much	The second secon	C. How often D. 1	How long
	ecently. The last time we		
. have seen	and the same and t	C. haven't seen D.	will see
	cheese and his friends		

C. doesn't either D. don't too

B. doesn't

A. don't either

19. There isn't	cooking of	l left.		
	B. any		D. an	
20. Oxford Unive	rsity is regarded	the oldest un	iversity in the UK	
A. by	B. at	C. as	D. in	
21. She studies ve	ry hards	he wants to get a sch	olarship.	
A. so		C. because		
100		y need to lose weigh		
A. more 23. What	B. less do I need to cook	C. much an omelette?	D. many	
A. food	B. material	C. menu	D. ingredients	
24. Most of the c	hildren enjoy	Cartoon Networ	rk channel.	
A. watch	Company of the control of the contro		D. watches	
25. My cousin, T	om, is the same	me.		
A. of	B. as	C. like	D. to	
			many interesting	things.
A. surrounds – co			ds – is contained	
C. is surrounded	– contains	D. is surro	unded - is contained	
27. How long do		in each sentence. (0. es? Twice a month.	7pts)	
A	BC	ib il old on	reasp saw of the convenience of the	
28. <u>These</u> games	are good fun, but pl	ayers must be carefu	illy.	
29 He has renair	D ed and naints his da	ughter's <u>old</u> bicycle	for three hours	
A	B	C C	D	
30. You have a se	ore throat, so you sh	ouldn't talking more	les negitations de excluing .	
A	\overline{C}	D		
			made 8 - I short	
D. Reading				
I. Read the passa	ige and choose the	best answer to comp	lete the passage. (0.875 pt)	
The state of the s	110121		y day. For example, when w	e walk to
			tain amount of calories and e	
			the food we eat. If we eat	
			et fat quickly. So besides stu	
		se, play sports or do		deniv D
31. A. food	B. health	C. drink	D. energy	
32. A. drive	B. come	C. ride	D. take	
33. A. with	B. of	C. from	D. for	
34. A. in	B. at	and C. to	D. on	
35. A. doing	B. do	C. did	D. done	

II. Read the passage and choose the best answer for the questions. (0.875 pt)

This dish appears in almost every menu of Vietnamese restaurant abroad and all year around. Each area in Viet Nam has its own speciality and name. Northerners call it "Nem Ran" and "Cha Gio" by Southerners. Its name in English is fried spring rolls. Fried spring rolls were brought to Hanoi from the Southern part of Viet Nam and this dish has rapidly become a popular one of Hanoian. This dish is not eaten with rice every day because it is a special dish on special occasions such as Tet and other family festivities. Spring rolls do not always go along with rice, they are served with round noodles. Ingredients used for fried spring rolls are different depending on each place but usually it comprises lean minced pork, sea crabs, or unshelled shrimps, edible mushroom, dried onion, duck/ chicken eggs, pepper, salt. All ingredients are mixed thoroughly before being wrapped with rice paper into small rolls. These rolls are then fried in boiling oil. The cooked rolls are usually garnished with fresh lettuce and herbs.

neros.			
36. When does this d	ish appear in a year?		
A. in spring	B. in summer	C. in autumn	D. in every season
37. Where was this d	ish originated?		
A. Northern part of V	iet Nam	B. Southern part	of Viet Nam
C. Eastern part of Vie		D. Both A & B	
38. What is this dish	eaten with?		
A. round noodles	B. rice	C. soup	D. chicken
39. Which ingredient	does this dish not inclu	de?	
A. fish	B. shrimp	C. crab	D. mushroom
40. What are lettuce	and herbs used for?		
A. frying with cooking	ng oil	B. boil with water	r - Makey Mosell con
C. make the dish nice	er	D. Both A and C	
E. Writing: Rewrite	the sentences as direct	ed. (1pt)	
	d-working than Peter. (R		sing "as")
42. They clean the flo	oor every day. (Change	the sentence into pass	sive voice)
43. children/ and/ Th	e pork/ very/ like/ it/ eat	ting/ is/ soft/. (Reorde	r the words to make a right
sentence)			
			andreas - heaten for consect.
44. She can't play the "either")	e drum. Her mother can	't play drum. (Combin	ne two sentences using
section of the section		15 years of 158 Kinni York 49	official play the dustriffe

Good luck and success!

45. I eat two bowls of rice for dinner. (Make a question for the underlined words)

Code: 1

Each correct answer gets 0. 175pt

Listening: Unit 1 – Skills 2 (page 13)

Audio script:

Ngoc: Today we're talking about your hobby, collecting glass bottles. It's quite unusual, isn't

it?

Mi: Yes, it is.

Ngoc: When did you start your hobby?

Mi: Two years ago. I watched a TV programme about this hobby and liked it right away.

Ngoc: Do you share this hobby with anyone?

Mi: Yes, my mum loves it too.

Ngoc: Is it difficult?

Mi: No, it isn't. I just collect all the beautiful glass bottles after we use them. My grandmother also gives me some.

Ngoc: What do you do with these bottles?

Mi: I can make flower vase or lamps from them. I keep some unique bottles as they are and place them in different places in the house. They become home decorations.

Ngoc: Do you think you will continue your hobby in the future?

Mi: Certainly, it's a useful hobby. It can help save the environment.

Ngoc: Thank you, Mi.

8				
1. A	2. B	3. B	4. A	5. D
6. B	7. C	8. A	9. B	10. D
11. D	12. A	13. B	14. C	15.D
16. B	17. C	18. A	19. B	20. C
21. C	22. A	23. D	24. B	25. B
26. C	27. A	28. D	29. B	30. D
31. D	32. C	33. C	34. A	35. B
36. C	37. B	38. A	39. A	40. C

- 41. Peter isn't as hard- working as Tom.
- 42. The floor is cleaned every day.
- 43. The pork is very soft and children like eating it.
- 44. She can't play the drum and her mother can't either.

45. How much rice do you eat for dinner?

BGH

BGH

PHÚC ĐÔNG

Nguyễn Thị Bích Hồng

Tổ trưởng

Đào Thị Khanh

Nhóm trưởng

Người ra đề

Vũ Thị Hà Thanh

Nguyễn Thị Hồng Nga

Code: 2 Name:Class: FIRST SEMESTER TEST - ENGLISH 7

Time allowance: 60 mins

Period: 54	- The 1st	term	(2020 -	202
	Date:			

Mark	e l'in a la company de la comp		Teacher's remarks	
		cle the correct answe	r for each question. (1.05 pt	
1. Mi's hobby is collected a class battles		C plastic hattles	The disposition	
A. glass bottles		C. plastic bottles	D. paper	
When did she start lA. 1 year ago	N and the second	C. 3 years ago	D. 4 years ago	
3. Who else gives her		C. 5 years ago	D. 4 years ago	
The state of the s	B. Her grandmother	C. Her friends	D. Her teacher	
4. She uses these mate			scene 13, only	
A. make flower vases		C. donate	D. make toys	
5 She thinks her hol	bby is		by B. at	
5. She thinks her hol A. easy	B. difficult	C. popular	D. useful	
6. Does it help save the		C. popular	D. dsetui	
A. No, it doesn't		C. No, it didn't	D. Yes, it did	
A. round meserge	Tine U	graphical sur		
B. Phonetics	Sections	Chi was	igg phoinn gygg ii <u>ovain</u> noir - 1∕3 — ii), ii) m e ricon∆	
			from the others. (0.7 pt)	
7. A. b <u>o</u> ttle	B. sh <u>o</u> rt	C. b <u>o</u> dy	D. h <u>o</u> t	
8. A. casual	B. measure	C. leisure	D. <u>s</u> ocial	
9. A. dec <u>i</u> de	B. exciting	C. exh <u>i</u> bit	D. organ <u>i</u> ze	
10. A. s <u>ch</u> olar	B. tea <u>ch</u> er	C. kit <u>ch</u> en	D. <u>ch</u> eap	
II. Choose the odd or	ne out. (0.7 pt)			
11. A. room	B. picture	C. house	D. apartment	
12. A. songbooks	_	C. football	D. music	
13. A. envelope		C. letter	D. coach	
14. A. friend	B. uncle	C. father	D. sister	
C. Vacabulaw, and C	oktalation by barns			
C. Vocabulary and G			raggeron (26) blu	
	wer to complete the fol			
	hard she wa		The second secon	
A. so	B. but	C. because	D. or	
1.121	ercise! You really need		10 .01	
A. more	B. less	C. much	D. many	
	o I need to cook an om		A. doing L. B. do	
A. food	B. material	C. menu	D. ingredients	
18. Most of the child	lren enjoy C	artoon Network chan	nel.	
A. watch	B. watching	C. to watch	D. watches	

19. My cousin, 10	om, is the same	me.	POOR IN PRINCE A BY SMOOTH
A. of	B. as	C. like	D. to
20. The Temple o			nany interesting things.
A. surrounds – co	ntains	B. surrounds – is c	contained
	- contains		is contained
The second secon	you as soon as he's on	the bus.	
A. to call			D. will call
	s of rice do you want?		Constitution of Physics and Parket
A. How much		C. How often	
The state of the s	r recently. The last tim		
A. have seen		C. haven't seen	D. will see
	ke cheese and his frien		Not rear ago B. 2 years
	B. doesn't		D. don't too
	cooking oil left		L. Har mother
	B. any		D. an
	rsity is regarded		
A. by	B. at	C. as	D. in
A B 29. How long do yo A	throat, <u>so</u> you should C ou <u>go</u> to <u>the</u> movies? <u>T</u> B C e <u>good</u> fun, but players	D Swice a month.	
D. Reading			
I. Read the passage	e and choose the best of	answer to complete the	e passage. (0.875 pt)
We need calories o	or (31) to do	the things every day.	For example, when we walk to
			nount of calories and even when
			food we eat. If we eat too much
			quickly. So besides studying, we
	_ morning exercise, pl		
31. A. food	B. health	Mary Transferred Law Files	
		u ing unggunga one	D. energy
32. A. drive	B. come		D. take
33. A. with	B. of		D. for
34. A. in	B. at	C. to	D. on
35. A. doing	B. do	C. did D. d	lone

II. Read the passage and choose the best answer for the questions. (0.875pt)

This dish appears in almost every menu of Vietnamese restaurant abroad and all year around. Each area in Viet Nam has its own speciality and name. Northerners call it "Nem Ran" and "Cha Gio" by Southerners. Its name in English is fried spring rolls. Fried spring rolls were brought to Hanoi from the Southern part of Viet Nam and this dish has rapidly become a popular one of Hanoian. This dish is not eaten with rice every day because it is a special dish on special occasions such as Tet and other family festivities. Spring rolls do not always go along with rice, they are served with round noodles. Ingredients used for fried spring rolls are different depending on each place but usually it comprises lean minced pork, sea crabs, or unshelled shrimps, edible mushroom, dried onion, duck/ chicken eggs, pepper, salt. All ingredients are mixed thoroughly before being wrapped with rice paper into small rolls. These rolls are then fried in boiling oil. The cooked rolls are usually garnished with fresh lettuce and herbs.

herbs.			
36. When does this di	sh appear in a year?		
A. in spring	B. in summer	C. in autumn	D. in every season
37. Where was this di	sh originated?		
A. Northern part of V	iet Nam	B. Southern part	of Viet Nam
C. Eastern part of Vie		D. Both A & B	
38. What is this dish e	eaten with?		
A. round noodles	B. rice	C. soup	D. chicken
39. Which ingredient	does this dish not inclu	de?	
A. fish	B. shrimp	C. crab	D. mushroom
40. What are lettuce a			
A. frying with cookin		B. boil with water	r
C. make the dish nice	r	D. Both A and C	
	the sentences as directed pork/very/like/it/eat		r the words to make a right
42. She can't play the "either")	drum. Her mother can	't play drum. (Combin	te two sentences using
43. I eat <i>two bowls</i> of	rice for dinner. (Make	a question for the und	lerlined words)
44. Tom is more hard	-working than Peter. (R	ewrite the sentence us	sing "as")
45. They clean the flo	or every day. (Change	the sentence into pass	ive voice)
50-64-10-1925	. Nhóm trướng	mades at AT	

Good luck and success!

Code: 2

Each correct answer gets 0. 175pt

Listening: Unit 1 – Skills 2 (page 13)

Audio script:

Ngoc: Today we're talking about your hobby, collecting glass bottles. It's quite unusual, isn'

it?

Mi: Yes, it is.

Ngoc: When did you start your hobby?

Mi: Two years ago. I watched a TV programme about this hobby and liked it right away.

Ngoc: Do you share this hobby with anyone?

Mi: Yes, my mum loves it too.

Ngoc: Is it difficult?

Mi: No, it isn't. I just collect all the beautiful glass bottles after we use them. My grandmother also gives me some.

Ngoc: What do you do with these bottles?

Mi: I can make flower vase or lamps from them. I keep some unique bottles as they are and place them in different places in the house. They become home decorations.

Ngoc: Do you think you will continue your hobby in the future?

Mi: Certainly, it's a useful hobby. It can help save the environment.

Ngoc: Thank you, Mi.

2. B	3. B	4. A	5. D
7. B	8. D	9. C	10. A
12. C	13. D	14. A	15.C
17. D	18. B	19. B	20. C
22. B	23. C	24. A	25. B
27. B	28. D	29. A	30. D
32. C	33. C	34. A	35. B
37. B	38. A	39. A	40. C
	2. B 7. B 12. C 17. D 22. B 27. B 32. C	2. B 3. B 7. B 8. D 12. C 13. D 17. D 18. B 22. B 23. C 27. B 28. D 32. C 33. C	2. B 3. B 4. A 7. B 8. D 9. C 12. C 13. D 14. A 17. D 18. B 19. B 22. B 23. C 24. A 27. B 28. D 29. A 32. C 34. A

- 41. The pork is very soft and children like eating it.
- 42. She can't play the drum and her mother can't either.
- 43. How much rice do you eat for dinner?
- 44. Peter isn't as hard- working as Tom.

45. The floor is cleaned every day.

BGH

TRƯỜNG

PHÚC ĐÔNG

Tổ trưởng

Nhóm trưởng

Người ra đề

Nguyễn Thị Bích Hồng

Đào Thị Khanh

Vũ Thi Hà Thanh

Nguyễn Thị Hồng Nga

Code: 3 Name:Class:....

FIRST SEMESTER TEST - ENGLISH 7

	ne anowa				nunh
Period: 54	- The 1s	term	(2020-	2021)	
	Date:		•••	UNISH AND	

Mark		Teacher's remai	rks addition being a
A. Listening: Listen	to the passage and circl	e the correct answer f	for each question. (1.05 p
1. Mi's hobby is colle	* . I		OB DOM TO POID
A. glass bottles2. When did she start		C. plastic bottles	D. paper
A. 1 year ago3. Who else gives her		C. 3 years ago	D. 4 years ago
A. Her mother4. She uses these mate	B. Her grandmother erials to	C. Her friends	D. Her teacher
A. make flower vases	B. sell for money	C. donate	D. make toys
5. She thinks her hob	by is		
A. easy	B. difficult	C. popular	D. useful
6. Does it help save the			
A. No, it doesn't	B. Yes, it does	C. No, it didn't	D. Yes, it did
B. Phonetics			You have a sore minuse, so A G C
I. Choose one word wh	hose underlined part is pr	onounced differently fr	om the others. (0.7 pt)
7. A. b <u>o</u> ttle	B. sh <u>o</u> rt	C. b <u>o</u> dy	D. hot
8. A. casual	B. measure	C. leisure	D. social
9. A. dec <u>i</u> de	B. exciting	C. exh i bit	D. organ <i>i</i> ze
10. A. s <u>ch</u> olar	B. tea <u>ch</u> er	C. kit <u>ch</u> en	D. <u>ch</u> eap
II. Choose the odd or	ne out. (0.7 pt)	i plav domi (1500-1660)	
11. A. songbooks	B. guitar	C. football	D. music
12. A. envelope	B. stamp	C. letter	D. coach
13. A. room	B. picture	C. house	D. apartment
14. A. friend		C. father	D. sister
C. Vocabulary and G	rammar:		
	wer to complete the follo	wing sentences (2.1 n	ts)
	ard she wants		
A. so	B. but	C. because	D. or
	rcise! You really need to		D. 01
A. more	B. less		D mony
	I need to cook an omele	C. much	D. many
A. food	B. material	C. menu	D ingradients
	ren enjoy Carl		D. ingredients
A. watch	B. watching		
11. Water	D. Waltilling	C. to watch	D. watches

MARSHER IFST - ENGLISH?	waka sa sarni		Na Calculation
19. My cousin, Tom, is the same	me. 10 me.		assent as be a till
A. of B. as	C. like	D. to	
20. The Temple of Literature			ing things.
A. surrounds – contains	B. surrounds	- is contained	
	D. is surroun	ded - is contained	
21. He you as soon as he's A. to call B. is call		D w	ill call
22 kilos of rice do you wa		D. W.	
A. How much B. How r		often D. H	ow long
3. I her recently. The last			Tellini Mag
B. didn't			ill see
4. Tom doesn't like cheese and his			
A. don't either B. doesn		't either D. do	on't too
25. There isn't cooking oi			the user these mater
A. some B. any 26. Oxford University is regarded	C. a	D. an D. and the UK	
	C. as	D. in	
A. by B. at	C. as	Havillo III	
A B C 29. He <u>has repaired</u> and <u>paints</u> his da A B	D aughter's <u>old</u> bicycle C	for three hours.	
30. These games are good fun, but p	layers must be carefu	illy.	
A B	C D		
D. Deading			
D. Reading		1-4-41	(0 975-4)
I. Read the passage and choose the			
We need calories or (31)			
school or (32) a bike to so			
we sleep, we also use them. We get			
and don't take part (34) an			besides studying, w
should (35) morning exerc			
31. A. food B. health	C. drink	D. energy	
32. A. drive B. come	C. ride	D. take	
33. A. with B. of	C. from	D. for	
34. A. in B. at	C. to	D. on	THE LEGITION BEN'NG T
35. A. doing B. do	C. did	D. done	

II. Read the passage and choose the best answer for the questions. (0.875 pt)

This dish appears in almost every menu of Vietnamese restaurant abroad and all year around. Each area in Viet Nam has its own speciality and name. Northerners call it "Nem Ran" and "Cha Gio" by Southerners. Its name in English is fried spring rolls. Fried spring rolls were brought to Hanoi from the Southern part of Viet Nam and this dish has rapidly become a popular one of Hanoian. This dish is not eaten with rice every day because it is a special dish on special occasions such as Tet and other family festivities. Spring rolls do not always go along with rice, they are served with round noodles. Ingredients used for fried spring rolls are different depending on each place but usually it comprises lean minced pork, sea crabs, or unshelled shrimps, edible mushroom, dried onion, duck/ chicken eggs, pepper, salt. All ingredients are mixed thoroughly before being wrapped with rice paper into small rolls. These rolls are then fried in boiling oil. The cooked rolls are usually garnished with fresh lettuce and herbs.

36. When does this dish appear in a year? D. in every season C. in autumn B. in summer A. in spring 37. Where was this dish originated? B. Southern part of Viet Nam A. Northern part of Viet Nam D. Both A & B C. Eastern part of Viet Nam 38. What is this dish eaten with? D. chicken B. rice C. soup A. round noodles 39. Which ingredient does this dish not include? C. crab D. mushroom B. shrimp 40. What are lettuce and herbs used for? B. boil with water A. frying with cooking oil D. Both A and C C. make the dish nicer E. Writing: Rewrite the sentences as directed. (1pt) 41. She can't play the drum. Her mother can't play drum. (Combine two sentences using "either") 42. I eat two bowls of rice for dinner. (Make a question for the underlined words) 43. Tom is more hard-working than Peter. (Rewrite the sentence using "as") 44. children/ and/ The pork/ very/ like/ it/ eating/ is/ soft/. (Reorder the words to make a right sentence) 45. They clean the floor every day. (Change the sentence into passive voice)

Good luck and success!

Code: 3

Each correct answer gets 0. 175pt

Listening: Unit 1 – Skills 2 (page 13)

Audio script:

Ngoc: Today we're talking about your hobby, collecting glass bottles. It's quite unusual, isn't

it?

Mi: Yes, it is.

Ngoc: When did you start your hobby?

Mi: Two years ago. I watched a TV programme about this hobby and liked it right away.

Ngoc: Do you share this hobby with anyone?

Mi: Yes, my mum loves it too.

Ngoc: Is it difficult?

Mi: No, it isn't. I just collect all the beautiful glass bottles after we use them. My grandmother also gives me some.

Ngoc: What do you do with these bottles?

Mi: I can make flower vase or lamps from them. I keep some unique bottles as they are and place them in different places in the house. They become home decorations.

Ngoc: Do you think you will continue your hobby in the future?

Mi: Certainly, it's a useful hobby. It can help save the environment.

Ngoc: Thank you, Mi.

9				
1. A	2. B	3. B	4. A	5. D
6. B	7. B	8. D	9. C	10. A
11. C	12. D	13. B	14. A	15.C
16. A	17. D	18. B	19. B	20. C
21. D	22. B	23. C	24. A	25. B
26. C	27. D	28. A	29. B	30. D
31. D	32. C	33. C	34. A	35. B
36. C	37. B	38. A	39. A	40. C

- 41. She can't play the drum and her mother can't either.
- 42. How much rice do you eat for dinner?
- 43. Peter isn't as hard- working as Tom.
- 44. The pork is very soft and children like eating it.

45. The floor is cleaned every day.

BGH

Tổ trưởng

Nhóm trưởng

Người ra đề

TRƯỜNG TRUNG HỌC CƠ SỞ PHÚC ĐÔNG

Nguyễn Thị Bích Hồng

Đào Thị Khanh

Vũ Thi Hà Thanh

Nguyễn Thị Hồng Nga

Code: 4 Name:Class:.... FIRST SEMESTER TEST - ENGLISH 7

Time allowance: 60 mins Chiral thui
Period: 54 - The 1st term (2020-2021)
Date:

Mark		Teacher's ren	narks
popular one of Ha		Sign of Sign of	ry (b) (5h yo soft).
1. Mi's hobby is coll	n to the passage and cir lecting	cle the correct answe	er for each question. (1.05 p
A. glass bottles 2. When did she star	B. paper bottles	C. plastic bottles	D. paper
A. 1 year ago 3. Who else gives he	B. 2 years ago	C. 3 years ago	D. 4 years ago
A. Her mother	B. Her grandmother terials to	C. Her friends	D. Her teacher
	es B. sell for money	C. donate	D. make toys
5. She thinks her h	obby is		
A. easyb. Does it help save		C. popular	D. useful
A. No, it doesn't	B. Yes, it does	C. No, it didn't	D. Yes, it did
B. Phonetics			
	whose underlined part is p		The Property of the Property of the Control of the
7. A. b <u>o</u> ttle	B. sh <u>o</u> rt	C. b <u>o</u> dy	D. h <u>o</u> t
8. A. casual	B. measure	C. leisure	D. <u>s</u> ocial
9. A. dec <u>i</u> de	B. exc <u>i</u> ting	C. exh i bit	D. organ <u>i</u> ze
10. A. s <u>ch</u> olar	B. tea <u>ch</u> er	C. kit <u>ch</u> en	D. <u>ch</u> eap
II. Choose the odd	one out. (0.7 pt)		
11. A. room	B. picture	C. house	D. apartment
12. A. songbooks	B. guitar	C. football	D. music
	B. stamp	C. letter	D. coach
14. A. friend	B. uncle	C. father	D. sister
C. Vocabulary and	Grammar:		
I. Choose the best ar	nswer to complete the fol	lowing sentences. (2.)	1 pts)
	y hard she wa		
A. so	B. but	C. because	D. or
16. Do e	xercise! You really need		The state of the s
A. more	B. less do I need to cook an om	C. much	D. many
A. food	B. material	C. menu	D ingradients
			D. ingredients
	ldren enjoy C		
A. watch	B. watching	C. to watch	D. watches

19. My cousin,	I om, is the same	me.	
A. of		C. like	
20. The Temple	e of Literature by o	ld trees andr	nany interesting things.
A. surrounds –	contains	B. surrounds – is c	contained
	d – contains		is contained
	you as soon as he's on		21.5 (6.74)
A. to call	8	C. calls	D. will call
	ilos of rice do you want?	C II C	NATION INTO A PART TO ANNUAL PROPERTY OF
A. How much		C. How often	D. How long
A have seen	her recently. The last time B. didn't see	C haven't seen	party.
			D. WIII SEE
A. don't either	t like cheese and his frien B. doesn't	C doorn't oither	D don't too
	cooking oil left	C. doesii t either	D. don t too
A. some		C. a	D. an
	versity is regarded		
A. by	B. at	C. as	D. in
	D. at	C. as	D. III
A	B ore throat, so you shouldr B C you go to the movies? T B C	D	
30. These games	are good fun, but players	must be carefully	
A	B	C D	
		JAC TO THE	
D. Reading			
	age and choose the best a	nswer to complete the	e nassage (0.875 nt)
			For example, when we walk to
			nount of calories and even when
			food we eat. If we eat too much
			quickly. So besides studying, we
			The standard and the standard to the standard and the sta
31. A. food	morning exercise, pla		
	B. health		D. energy
32. A. drive			D. take
33. A. with	B. of		D. for
34. A. in	B. at	C. to	D. on
35. A. doing	B. do	C. did D. d	lone

II. Read the passage and choose the best answer for the questions. (0.875pt)

This dish appears in almost every menu of Vietnamese restaurant abroad and all year around. Each area in Viet Nam has its own speciality and name. Northerners call it "Nem Ran" and "Cha Gio" by Southerners. Its name in English is fried spring rolls. Fried spring rolls were brought to Hanoi from the Southern part of Viet Nam and this dish has rapidly become a popular one of Hanoian. This dish is not eaten with rice every day because it is a special dish on special occasions such as Tet and other family festivities. Spring rolls do not always go along with rice, they are served with round noodles. Ingredients used for fried spring rolls are different depending on each place but usually it comprises lean minced pork, sea crabs, or unshelled shrimps, edible mushroom, dried onion, duck/ chicken eggs, pepper, salt. All ingredients are mixed thoroughly before being wrapped with rice paper into small rolls. These rolls are then fried in boiling oil. The cooked rolls are usually garnished with fresh lettuce and herbs.

herbs.			
36. When does this di	sh appear in a year?		
A. in spring	B. in summer	C. in autumn	D. in every season
37. Where was this di	sh originated?		
A. Northern part of V	iet Nam	B. Southern part of	f Viet Nam
C. Eastern part of Vie	t Nam	D. Both A & B	
38. What is this dish e	eaten with?		MI I C'TU UNING PIÒMBI MISC
A. round noodles	B. rice	C. soup	D. chicken
39. Which ingredient	does this dish not include	le?	
A. fish	B. shrimp	C. crab	D. mushroom
40. What are lettuce a			
A. frying with cooking		B. boil with water	
C. make the dish nice		D. Both A and C	
	the sentences as directe		
41. children/ and/ The sentence)	pork/ very/ like/ it/ eati	ng/ is/ soft/. (Reorder	the words to make a right
	1 77 1	1 1 (0 1:	
42. She can't play the "either")	drum. Her mother can't	t play drum. (Combine	two sentences using
43. I eat <i>two bowls</i> of	rice for dinner. (Make a	question for the unde	rlined words)
44. Tom is more hard	-working than Peter. (Re	ewrite the sentence usi	ng "as")
45. They clean the flo	or every day. (Change t	he sentence into passiv	ve voice)

Good luck and success!

Code: 4

Each correct answer gets 0. 175pt

Listening: Unit 1 – Skills 2 (page 13)

Audio script:

Ngoc: Today we're talking about your hobby, collecting glass bottles. It's quite unusual, isn't

it?

Mi: Yes, it is.

Ngoc: When did you start your hobby?

Mi: Two years ago. I watched a TV programme about this hobby and liked it right away.

Ngoc: Do you share this hobby with anyone?

Mi: Yes, my mum loves it too.

Ngoc: Is it difficult?

Mi: No, it isn't. I just collect all the beautiful glass bottles after we use them. My grandmother

also gives me some.

Ngoc: What do you do with these bottles?

Mi: I can make flower vase or lamps from them. I keep some unique bottles as they are and place them in different places in the house. They become home decorations.

Ngoc: Do you think you will continue your hobby in the future?

Mi: Certainly, it's a useful hobby. It can help save the environment.

Ngoc: Thank you, Mi.

got. Thank you, wii.		- I A # Co 2 [752] [71] A transfer of the province of the section		
1. A	2. B	3. B	4. A	5. D
6. B	7. B	8. D	9. C	10. A
11. B	12. C	13. D	14. A	15.C
16. A	17. D	18. B	19. B	20. C
21. D	22. B	23. C	24. A	25. B
26. C	27. B	28. D	29. A	30. D
31. D	32. C	33. C	34. A	35. B
36. C	37. B	38. A	39. A	40. C

41. The pork is very soft and children like eating it.

42. She can't play the drum and her mother can't either.

43. How much rice do you eat for dinner?

44. Peter isn't as hard- working as Tom.

45. The floor is cleaned every day.

Tổ trưởng

Nhóm trưởng

Người ra đề

TRƯỜNG TRUNG HỌC CƠ SỞ PHÚC ĐÔNG

P.

Đào Thị Khanh

Vũ Thị Hà Thanh

Nguyễn Thị Hồng Nga

Nguyễn Thị Bích Hồng